
From: Rachel Herndon <Rachel.Herndon@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2566 11:38 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Michelle Levar <Michelle.Levar@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: UNCAC 
  

Good evening Steve, 
 
My apologies for the late email but I wanted to let you know that the Clerk attended the Tenth 
Session of the Conference of States Parties (COAP10) of the UN Convention Against Corruption 
(UNCAC)'s panel on December 12th in Atlanta, Georgia. She attended in her capacity as the City 
Clerk and received a comp ticket from The Carter Center. Please let me know if I need to 
provide any more details.  
 

 

Thank you and have a wonderful holiday! 
 
 
Best, 
RH 
 

 

 
Rachel Herndon | Senior Aide 
Public Engagement & Intergovernmental Affairs 
121 N. LaSalle St, Room #107 | Chicago IL, 60602 
Tel: (312) 744-2193 
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